
Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist  Church

Our Church At Worship

August 27, 2016

 

Sabbath School
   

Song Service

Opening Hymn
Scripture Reading

Theme Debbie Marsh
Bible Study Jesus Ministered to Their Needs Ron Stagg

Divine Service

Welcome and Announcements Ron Stagg
Music Interlude  Instrumental

Invocation Stephen McIntyre
Hymn of Praise Showers of Blessing Hymn #195

Responsive Reading #798 - Prayer Myrtle Humphries
Children’s Offering Erica McIntyre

Children’s Time Amy Chafe
Offering Newfoundland Advance Myrtle Humphries

Prayer Song           As We Come To You In Prayer Hymn #671
Morning Prayer Stephen McIntyre

Special Music Stephen McIntyre
Sermon Stephen McIntyre

And They Will Call
Closing Hymn Jesus Calls Us Hymn #285
Benediction Stephen McIntyre

Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset:    This Week:   7:52 pm.          Next Week:   7:38 pm.

Next  Sabbath:    Sermon: Pastor Jason Williams       Offering: Church Budget

   Deacons / Ushers:      Bruce Smallwood & Roy French

Announcements
A very happy Sabbath to each one!  May God richly bless each one today who seeks to praise Him
in this place!

Second Reading for the nomination of Elizabeth Williams to continue as Adventurer Club Director for the
club year September 2016 thru July 2017. 

Prayer Ministry - Prayer request cards can be placed in the praying hands on the welcome table.
  Prayer Meetings - We will be holding a weekly prayer meeting for the purpose of seeking the Lord's
blessing on our fall outreach initiatives. These prayer meetings will be brief and focussed. Join us this week
for earnest prayer tomorrow, Sunday, August 28 from 7:00-7:45pm. Dates and times will vary each week.
See bulletin each week for schedule

Adventurers ‘Parent Night’ Registration Opportunity - Tues, Aug 30, at 7:00pm at the church. If you
know of families with children aged 4-10, please encourage them to consider Adventurers as a wholesome
activity and faith-building program for their children during the school year. 

Church Chairs Arrival - It is our sincerest hope that the arrival of our church chairs will happen toward
the end of this next week. We thank you for your patience and prayers. Pastor Jason will call together a
crew to help unload the truck as soon as we know the time of arrival

Starting Sept 7 - 7:00pm here at the church, on Wed. nights we will be considering  the Book of Daniel
with participants of our Depression Recovery and Creation Health Programs. Please  plan to attend !

Women’s Bible Study - Schedule to be announced.  

Avalon Regional Evangelism Rally - Camp Woody Acres - September 16-17. Mark your calendars for
this weekend of encouragement, uplift, motivation and prayerful preparation for our fall evangelism. You
won't want to miss it. There will be no service here at Bay Roberts Church on Sabbath, Sept. 17, as
Sabbath services will be taking place at the Camp. 

Shadow Empire - Bay Roberts Church is partnering with the Voice of Prophecy to present a four-part
study experience about the emperor Constantine and the rise and fall of religious freedom. Mark
September 29-October 2 on your calendars! This will be a powerful community outreach event. Who will
you be inviting? Invite cards are on the foyer welcome table. See bulletin insert for more details. Visit
www.ShadowEmpire.com/BR for local details

“Discoveries in Revelation” GLOW Tract Distribution - Thank you for distributing your GLOW tracts.
There are a couple more packs (packs of 100) on the table in the foyer. Please make the distribution a
priority in the days ahead so as to get the “seeds” planted in our community. Don’t forget to complete the
sign up sheet where you plan to distribute them (or let Pastor Jason know). 

ADRA Canada fundraiser: Photography sessions that you can cherish for a lifetime while helping to save
lives!  For more information please contact Amy Chafe.

SDACC Session - We encourage you to pray for the elected church leaders at the Union and Mission
level. SDACC president and secretary were re-elected, along with numerous department leaders. Two
new faces at the SDACC will be Ulysses Guarin as new Treasurer, and Troy McQueen as new
Communications Director.  Pastor Ken Corkum and Christine Bergen were also reelected to lead the NL
Mission for another 5-year term each. 

Food Bank -Please bring non-perishable food items and place them in the foyer basket. Items will be
delivered to the local Helping Hand Centre. Let's remember the less fortunate as God gives us ability

Living Word Radio is broadcasting right from our church. Visit www.livingwordradio.ca. 

Burman University is seeking a tech-savvy Communications Coordinator. Please visit
www.burmanu.ca/humanresources.

Remember in Prayer:  Our ongoing outreach ministries through the fall; Individuals, Young families and
children we have met through our Health, VBS, and camp programs; God’s blessing on our local church
leadership and membership; our sick and shut-in members; for the Holy Spirit’s outpouring among us. 


